RE: Referral: BOS File No. 110968
Olea, Ricardo to: 'Alisa Miller' 10/03/2011 04:13 PM
Cc: "Yee, Bond", "Martinsen, Janet"

Alissa — SFMTA doesn’t have any concerns with this proposal. We will do the street signage change
should it be approved by the Board of Supervisors. The signage change is minimal and can be done with
existing budget resources.

Thanks,

Ricardo Olea

City Traffic Engineer
SFMTA

From: Alisa Miller [mailto:Alisa.Miller@sfgov.org]

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 4:15 PM

To: Nuru, Mohammed; Yee, Bond; Suhr, Greg; Hayes-White, Joanne
Cc: Rodgers, AnMarie; Moy, Barbara; Martinsen, Janet; Olea, Ricardo
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 110968

Attached please find a referral for BOS File No. 110968 (Street Name Change, La Playa to "Great
Highway"), which is being forwarded to your department for an official response. Proposed legislation that
changes the street name requires a recommendation from the Department of Public Works, MTA, SFPD,
and SFFD.

The Land Use and Economic Development Committee is expected to consider this matter in October
2011 once all your responses are received. Please forward them to me for inclusion in the fite and/or let

me know when | can expect to receive it.

Thank you in advance.

Alisa Miller

Assistant Clerk

Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

Phone: (415) 554-4447 | Fax: (415) 554-5163
alisa.miller@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

Complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Satisfaction form by clicking the link below.
http://www sfbos.org/index.aspx?page=104




